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CASTLE ROCK TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING COMMISSION  

ANNUAL RE-ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING 

April 27, 2015 @ 7:00 p.m. 

The Annual Re-organizational Meeting of the Planning Commission of Castle Rock Township was held 

on Monday, April 27, 2015 at 7:00 p.m.  Present were Jon Juenke, Chair; Jeff Partington; Mary Ann 

Enggren, and Barbara Lang, Secretary. Gerald Larson, Vice-Chair, was absent.  Also present were Jim 

& Bonnie Oberg, Eric Ruud, Tad Swedin, Dan Nicolai and Jason Maras. 

Jon Juenke called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

APPROVE AGENDA:  

 Mary Ann Enggren / Jeff Partington made a motion to approve the agenda.  4 ayes.  Motion 

carried.  

ELECTION OF OFFICERS: 
1. Chair 

Jeff Partington / Mary Ann Enggren nominated Jon Juenke as Planning Commission Chair. 3 

ayes, 1 nay – Jon Juenke.  Motion carried. 

Jon Juenke accepted the position of Chair. 

2. Vice-Chair 

Mary Ann Enggren / Jon Juenke nominated Jeff Partington as Vice-Chair.  4 ayes. Motion 

carried. 

Jeff Partington accepted the position of Vice-Chair. 

Barbara Lang will continue as Secretary for the Planning Commission. 

Jeff Partington / Barbara Lang made a motion to adjourn.  4 ayes.  Motion carried.  
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:08 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Lang, Town Clerk 

 

Attest:  Jon Juenke, Chair Castle Rock Planning Commission 


